April 24, 1989

Dear ™Mr. Dabelstein,

I am writing in reply to the letter we received from you in
November of 1987...to let us know that you had received the signal of
our FM side KLRZ in Kansas.

This letter is verification that you did pick up our station
KLRZ~-FM on November 27, 1987 from 12:50 to 1:00 in Kansas. The
programs , the announcer and the commercials were all correct
according to ocuwr stations program logs. k

Thanl: you for taking the time to let us know that you picked us
up . I will keep your name on file and send you any station souvenirs

we might get in.

Again, thank you for your time. I apulogize for the delay in
sending you this verification.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

oy 5 Al

Russ Bickle
FLRZ Chief Engineer



